
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

7th May 2024 
 
MFL Options 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are assessing the feasibility of your child studying one language instead of two in year 8.  Please number 
in preference order the language your child would prefer to study, with number 1 being the preferred choice. 
We will endeavour to allocate students to their first choice, but this cannot be guaranteed. 
 
If your child studies Manx (instead of Spanish), they should choose between French and Manx.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s MFL teacher at school by email (RGSenquiries@sch.im) 
or telephone 811100. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Lorna Rousseau 
Team Leader, Modern Foreign Languages 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……………… 
 
PLEASE fill in and return to MFL teacher or, alternatively, write a signed note in your child’s planner by 
Friday 24th May 2024.  
 
Name of Student ……………………………………………………………………………………  
 
Form……………………….. 
 
Please number in order of preference (1 being the preferred choice) 
 
French  
 
Spanish  
 
Manx                 
 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Guardian) 

 

 
 

Headteacher 
Ard-er-ynsee  

Mrs S Taylor 

 

RAMSEY 
Isle of Man 

IM8 2RG 
 

Telephone:     01624 811100 
E Mail:RGSenquiries@sch.im 

 

Ramsey Grammar School 
Scoill Ghrammeydys Rhumsaa 
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